


          MEMORANDUM 

                December 10. 1984 

TO: David Wheeler 

     Department of Enviromental Protection 

FROM: Bobbi Hahn 

     Historic Preservation Commission 

SUBJECT: Substantial Alteration. 22 kontgomery Avenue. Takoma 

     Park 

     The Historic Preservation Commission and the Takoma 

Park Local Advisory Committee have reviewed the proposal of 

Mr. and Mrs. Hoefner. 22 Montgomery Avenue, Takoma Park atlas 

historic district (#37/3),to install a bow window on the front 

facade of their 1950s home (picture attached). This work was 

found not to constitute substantial alteration. The 

Commission, therefore, has no objection to the issuance of a 

permit by the Department of Environmental Protection. 
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